
 

 

 

FALL 2010 

 

September 11 – October 16 

                
Dear Soccer Players and Parents, 
 
Enclosed is a registration form for our Fall Season.  Registration Deadline is July 1st.  Registrations 
received by the deadline are guaranteed a place on a team.  We are in the process of changing 
over to a new software program; as we make this transition we will inform you via email as 
updates are made.    
 
Below is a short description of the expectations we have for our coaches and parent volunteers.  If 
would like to coach this season, please send in your daughter’s registration form as soon as possible 
and indicate you are willing to coach.  We need this information to help in the process of building our 
teams. 
 

Expectations for Coaches:  general knowledge of soccer, work with co-coach to organize 
practices and games, initiate contact with parents, help setup and take down of goals, maintain 
equipment bag. 

 
Expectations of Parent Volunteers:  help with parent contact; help organize the final 
celebration of the team. 

 
Coaches will get an email from us regarding the process for entering information to allow us to 
perform a background check prior to the season.  

 
Veteran GBGSL Coaches - New This Season: If you have coached in GBGSL in the past; we may 
still need you to reenter information into the new website once we are up and running.  Thank you for 
your patience and cooperation.  Please be sure we have your current phone number and email 
address on your daughters registration form. 
 
Sponsorship:  Please note the enclosed flyer about sponsorships for the GBGSL.  We’ve provided a 
“sampling” of past sponsors.  We continue to look for other sponsors and ask for your help in finding 
other businesses appropriate for youth sponsorship.  The name of the business will appear on the 
back of a team’s t-shirts or jersey for the 2010 Fall season for a $100 sponsorship: or for the Fall and 
Spring Seasons for $175.  Fall sponsorships due by July 10th.  
 

A board of volunteer parents and interested community members runs our organization.  Our board 
meetings are open to all participants in our league.  Please email us at info@gbgsl.org if you would 
like more information about our board.  We look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Directors for the Greater Burlington Girls’ Soccer League 
Contact us at www.gbgsl.org or 651-7715 
 
 
 



 

Greater Burlington Girls Soccer League 
Recreational Girls Soccer for GRADES K-6 

 

Fall 2010 Season is September 11 – October 16 
 

Registration is now open! 
Registration deadline is July 1st! 

 

 
• Girls must be in K-6 to play (for 2010-2011 school year) 
 
• All games are at Calahan Park in Burlington  

o Games are on Saturdays between 8AM and 1PM; schedules will be emailed to coaches 
and posted on the website www.gbgsl.org, typically a week before the first game of the 
season. 

 
• Practices:  Practice times & locations are set by the coaches for each team. 
 
• Space is only guaranteed if registration is received on by deadline 

o Registration fee is $30 (kindergarten is $25).   
o Scholarships are available. Please indicate on back of registration form 
o Late registration postmarked AFTER July 1st is $50 and will only be accepted if space 

is available.  
 

• Email address:  Please provide an email address on your registration form.  Email notice will 
be sent to parents with coaches’ name about 2 weeks before the season starts.  

 
• Equipment:  Team shirts are provided.  Girls must wear shin guards to play.   

No earrings or jewelry can be worn during play - at games or practices 
 A Cleat Swap is planned for opening day – please bring old cleats to donate or  to trade up 
for a new size.   Bring a spare pair of sneakers in case you don’t’ find  a match. 
 Lost and Found: found items are collected in the shed – if you’ve lost something  you 
may find it there.  
 
• Coaches:  All GBGSL Coaches are volunteers – mostly parents like you.  GBGSL is always in 

need of coaches.   
o Look for coaching clinic dates and resources on our website.  www.gbgsl.org 

o All information this season will come via email!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



      

 

 

FALL 2010 

 

September 11 – October 16 

  

Registration is Due: July 1st    

 

Kindergarten       Div I (grades 1 & 2)       Div II (grades 3 & 4)       Div III (grades 5 & 6) 
                $25                               $30                        $30                        $30 

 

Mail Registration Form and Non Refundable Payment to:   
GBGSL, PMB 127, 150 Dorset St, Ste 245, So Burlington, VT 05403   

Late registrations are only accepted if space allows; fee is $50, if mailing after July 1st. 

  
Grade (fall 2010): ___________ School:  ______________________________________________                          
         
Player Name:  ____________________________________ Date of Birth: ________________ 
 
Email 1: ______________________________ Email 2: _______________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: _____________________________ Phone Number: _____________ 

 
Address: _______________________________ City: ________________ Zip Code: _______ 
 
If you are registering on time and would like to be placed on a team with a friend, please list 2 or 3 
names and ask friends to list you as well: 

_________________________________________________________________ 
We cannot guarantee friend selection. The league will attempt to place players on a team with at least one friend.  Please 
refrain from contacting the league to request changes; our volunteers do their best to balance teams.  

 

As a parent, I am willing to help:     Coach _____     Volunteer _____ 
 

 
Parent volunteering: ________________________Email: ___________________________________ 
Please provide email to be sure you receive important coach’s information! By providing this email 
address you are agreeing to accept coach’s correspondence from a volunteer from our organization. 
  
Waiver for Participant by Parent:  In consideration of your accepting my child’s entry, I hereby, for myself, 
my child, my heirs, executors and administrators, waiver and release any and all rights and claims for damages 
I or my child may have against The Greater Burlington Girls’ Soccer League and its representatives, 
successors, and assigns for any and all injuries suffered by myself or my child at any activity sponsored by 
these groups. 
 
Photos and Video Taping:  The league my take photos or videotapes of the league games or activities and 
use them in future publications or promotional material. 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  _______________________________ Date: _________ 

 
Scholarships are available; please indicate request on back of this form. 


